Grove Street, New Ferry, CHE2 5BA
Headteacher: Mry L Walsh
schooloffice@grovestreet.wirral.sch.uk

Tel: 0151 645 2170

7" November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Charity Non-Uniform Day — Support the Homeless Project — Friday 29™ November
One of our wonderful Year 6 students has started a school-wide project to help the homeless in the run up to
Christmas. Towards the end of term, they will be visiting the Charles Thompson Mission to provide food and

support for those in need.

On Friday 29" November, we will be hosting a non-uniform day; we are asking for donations which will be
placed into Christmas shoeboxes to help the homeless.

We are requesting the following items from the following year groups:

EYFS — chacolate bar (no nuts)

Years 1, 2 & 3 — hats, gloves, socks

Years 4, 5 & 6 —deodorant, hand gel, sanitising wipes, travel mug.

Alternatively, if you would like to make your own shoebox with a mix of the above items, that would also be

welcome.

Yours sincerely,

Ca HQWC&J W:C

Mr C. Hewitt Max (Year 6)

(Assistant Head) (Project Lead and Organiser)
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